Parent Information - Friday, 19th September 2025

Due to technical issues, we've been unable to produce our usual Parent Bulletin this week. Please make a note of the information below and have a look at the attached document with a range of flyers for upcoming events that may be of interest. Normal service will be resumed next week!

Outdoor Footwear for PE

As we move into the wetter months, the school field is becoming increasingly muddy. To ensure your child can continue to enjoy PE lessons and outdoor activities safely and comfortably, we kindly ask that you send the following into school:

- A pair of outdoor trainers for use during PE on the field
- A pair of wellies (optional but very useful) for wetter days and outdoor play

Please ensure both items are clearly labelled with your child's name and brought in as soon as possible. They can be kept at school during the week if that's more convenient.

Thank you for your continued support.

Flu Immunisations

This is a reminder to please **sign up for your child's flu vaccine**, which will be administered in school on **Tuesday, 23rd September**. To give consent, please visit the following link as soon as possible:

https://school.riviam.care/accounts/login/

If you haven't yet completed the form, please do so to ensure your child is included in the vaccination programme. Thank you for your cooperation.

Lunch Menu Change

Please note the following menu change for Tuesday of next week. The hot option will now be beef burgers and not chicken sliders.

Harvest Service

Our Harvest Service will take place at the church on Friday, morning from 9.30pm. Families are very welcome to join us. Please send in any foodbank donations next week. Thank you for your support.